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I support HB 3477. This bill is a necessary step toward meaningful climate change 

mitigation. This bill not only has implications for climate action locally but globally as 

well, since our forests in Oregon, particularly the coast range, hold more carbon per 

acre than nearly any other forest in the world. It is time to hold industries and 

government accountable for the wreckage they are saddling current and future 

generations with. Please vote yes on HB 3477. 


